Sent: ebruary :

To: Trees and Landscape Unit <Treesandlandscape @eastriding.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: REF 17/00080/TDD

You don't often get email fro_earn why this is important

[CAUTION]This email was sent from outside of your organisation. Do not click any links,
preview or open attachments, or provide any log-in details unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

During the current storms we have had a large (>10M) fir tree come down in part of our
garden which is in a conservation zone. It has snapped off at the base and is now lying on our
garage. | am currently trying to arrange some one to cut it up and remove it. I just wanted to
check whether this requires planning permission since it was in a conservation zone or
whether there was any requirement to replant another tree etc. I have attached a photo to
confirm the incident.

I would be grateful if you could advise accordingly. Our postal address (should you need it)
is DN14 8QW (no 44-46).

Yours sincerely,

Tim Wilson

Sent from my 1Phone



